Shorewood Estates  —=H 4 060>0

To all tenants Feb.17 2000

In regards to the parks cross connection program. For those who do not know
what the parks cross connection program is, it is the possibility of water being
siphoned in our system by way of underground sprinklers.

We must adopt a policy whereby all sprinkler systems must be at least six inches above
ground to keep this from happening. If this policy is not adopted all sprinkler systems
must have back flow devices installed and being inspected by a certified back flow
inspector.

You're usual fine co-operation is appreciated in this matter. If there are any questions or
comments on this matter please called the office at 926 -- 9787.

This policy is being adopted with full knowledge of:
Pamela S. Jones-trustee
Loraine C. Smith-trustee

Glenn Dailey, Mgr



